Stroud Valley Community School Newsletter

KS2 Football Tournament

On Wednesday, we took two teams from KS2 to the first competition of the sporting year held at Painswick RFC. Everyone came together on the day, offering each other motivation and support.

Year 3/4 won their final game 3-0, and the final game of the Y5/6 team went to nail-biting penalties! Overall, Year 3/4 came fourth in their league and Year 5/6 came 5th out of 17 teams. We are very proud of them!

Allessio - "Isaac gave the team lots of motivation—I felt really nervous when our final match went to penalties"

Finley - "I felt really excited but nervous when I saw the other teams until I started to feel like we could win"

Sereen - "I thought it was going to be hard, but after the first kick I knew we could do this!"











3rd October 2025 School and Governor Contact (01453 764400) Parentline Plus Helpline (0808 800 2222) School Nurse Contact (0300 421 8959) www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

No news from the PTFA this week.

Dates for your diary

	OCTOBER	
6 th	Trip to Roman Baths— Diamond & Ruby	
7 th —8 th	Parents' Evening	
8 th	Trip to The Heavens—Quartz	
8 th	Online Safety Meeting, SVCS	
15-17 th	Hooke Court Residential Y5	
16 th	Gladiator Camp—Ruby	
20 th	Diwali Celebrations— Sunshine & Rainbow	
21 ^{s†}	Whole School Photographs	
23 rd	End of Term 1	
24 th	INSET DAY	
	NOVEMEBER	
3 rd	Beginning of Term 2	
5 th	Book Festival—Aventurine, Quartz, Ruby, Diamond & Amber	
6 th	Book Festival—Emerald	
7 th	Book Festival—Amethyst	
14 th	Children in Need	
	DECEMBER	
9 th	EYFS & Y1 Nativity, 2pm	
10 th	EYFS & Y1 Nativity, 6pm	
17 th	Sleeping Beauty Pantomime (except R)	
17 th	KS2 - Carols at the Church, 6pm	
19 th	End of Term 2	

Online Safety Information Meeting, 8th October 6-7.30pm Parents are invited to attend an Online Safety Information Meeting here at SVCS presented by Simon Williams, Gloucestershire Constabulary's 'Cyber Intelligence—Protect, Prepare & Prevent' Officer.

These sessions come very highly recommended, with lots of information about how you can keep your children safe online. Please put the date in your diary and come along if you can because we feel this is a very important matter in the modern world, and whilst we try to educate the children as much as we can in school, it is something that you need to think about at home too.

<u>Warm Coats</u>
Now that it's getting a little colder, please make sure that your child brings in a suitable coat with their name in it. Thank you.

Nut Allergies
Please can we remind parents to not to send your child into school with any nuts or peanut butter as nut allergies can cause severe and life-threatening symptoms to those with a nut allergy. Thank you.



Class	Most amount of stars last week
Sunshine	Isla
Rainbow	Samaya
Amethyst	Edie
Amber	Freya P
Ruby	Bentley
Diamond	Harley P
Quartz	Orla
Aventurine	Isabel
Emerald	Sereen